
 

The Masonic and Military Order of the Red 

Cross of Constantine 

and the 

Orders of the Holy Sepulchre and of St. John 

the Evangelist 

 

DIVISION OF HAMPSHIRE and 

ISLE OF WIGHT 
 

The Christian Order’s Biennial Family Church Service  
Church of St Cross, Winchester, SO23 9SD 

Sunday 12th June 2022 at 3.00 p.m. 
 

Please return this slip to; Mark Denton. Felicitas, 7 Eastcliff Close, Lee on the Solent, PO13 9JT. 

Email – midenton_masonic@outlook.com - tel; 07974 304281. 

 

 

Please reserve me ……… High Teas @ £8.50 following the Christian Orders’ Family Church Service on  
 

Sunday 12th June 2022 for which I enclose my cheque for £ ……….  made payable to ‘RCC Hants & IoW’. 

 Or by Bank Transfer to: Acc: RCC Hants & IoW, Acc No: 54889960, Sort Code: 52-41-32  

 

Name: ...........................................................................................................  

(in block capitals, please) 

 

Guests: ........................................................................................................... 

 

  ........................................................................................................... 

 

  ...........................................................................................................  

  

 

Right Illustrious Knight Steven Groeger our Intendant-General invites you to join the Division for the 

Family Church Service to be held at The Church of St Cross in Winchester. This will be the fourth time the 

Division has met at this wonderful church and he is looking forward to welcoming members of the 

Christian Orders’ together with their wives, partners, families and friends for this biennial service. 

 

Heads of all other Christian Orders’ together with their members have been invited to join us in this Family 

Service which will be followed by a ‘High Tea’ in the Brethren’s Hall, adjacent to the Church, at a cost of 

£8.50 per head. If you would like to join us for refreshments on this special occasion, could you please 

complete and return the form below to the Divisional Recorder Mark Denton by the 5th of June 2022. 

 

Parking for the Church is provided in an adjacent field which will be well signed and marshalled. Very 

limited parking is available for those with mobility concerns, if you require a reserved space, would you 

please contact Mark who will be able to advise if space is available. 

 

Regalia of your Christian Order may be worn, No swords please. 

 

 

 

mailto:midenton_masonic@outlook.com

